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December 17, 2012 
        
 
 
Cedros Del Libano 
1003 Arcade Street 
St. Paul, MN  55106 
 
Re:   Appeal for Property at 1003 Arcade Street  
 
Dear Cedros: 
 
This is to confirm that at the December 11, 2012 Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended that your appeal be denied and an extension granted 
to April 1, 2013 to install panic hardware on the door that goes out from the vestibule and 
provide signage in both English and Spanish indicating that it is not an exit.  All other items are 
to be in compliance by January 4, 2013. 
 
The City Council public hearing will be held on January 2, 2013 in Room 300, City Council 
Chambers, if you wish to contest the matter further. 
 
If you have questions, please contact me at 651-266-8585. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mary Erickson 
Legislative Hearing Staff 
 
e-mail: A.J. Neis 
            Leanna Shaff     
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